
VALLEY TRAIL RIDERS 

 

10-18-2022 Minutes 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Rhoda Fox at 6:37pm.  Officers 
present were President - Rhoda Fox, Vice-President - Lorrie Conry and 
Secretary - Caron Paschke.  There were a total of 19 members present.  
 

Secretary's Report - No report  
 

Treasurer's Report - No report  
 

Rock Cut State Park - No report  
 

Forest Preserves - No report  
 

Franklin Creek Park - Terry Herbig advised there is information on the website 
about a Halloween activity on October 30.  
 

Facebook Committee - No report  
 

Webpage - Terry Busby advised that club members must sign up for access 
to the private page.  To send an e-mail to a club member use the VTR e-mail 
which will be forwarded to the members home e-mail.  Any blog entries will be 
reviewed by Terry Busby before being made public.  The meeting minutes will 
be sent to all members who have signed up.  
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 

Please bring any ideas for organizations to receive donations to the next 
meeting. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

Some campers are not paying the fees at Rock Cut (not necessarily VTR 
members).  Please pay camping fees when you arrive.  
 

The club meeting schedule will be finalized at the next meeting.  
 

The Christmas party will be held December 11 at the Machine 
Shed.  Cocktail  hour will begin at 4:30pm with dinner at 5:30pm.  Dinner will 
be off the menu with individual payment.  Reservations are required.  Contact 
Terry Herbig by phone or text (815) 289-9833 (not on Facebook) to make reservations. 
 



Rose Shedd requested the meetings be changed from Friday night.  The by-
laws permit the change.  Further discussion to be held.  
 

Nominations for officers and Board of Directors will be taken at the November 
meeting.  Terry Busby has been nominated for President.  Linda Thomas, 
Terry Herbig and Rhoda Fox have been nominated to the Board of Directors.  
 

Due to work requirements Rhoda Fox resigned as President effective the end 
of this meeting.  THANK YOU Rhoda for your service!!!  
 

Rosemarie Farmer made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Christine Darmon 
seconded the motion which passed.  
 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:43pm.  
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